Dear Dr. Johnson,

It is well known that you are an early adopter of technology and I can attest to the fact that
you were the first physician in US to use AWT for cellulite reduction, and from what 1 hear
you continue to be one of the world leader in AWT treatments.

We appreciated your study and advice to us as we were building our body shaping program
and can attest that you were the first physician in N. Texas to use second-generation body
vibration device (FitVibe). We believe as you do, that this adjuctive therapy is important and
effective for Fat , Muscle tone and Cellulite.

I appreciate your continued interst and willingness to be an Innovator in Aesthetic
Medicine and I look forward to working with you on many projects in the future.

Sincerly,

Paul Herchman

Past CEO of MedSurge Advances,Inc



